
 
 Richard Wakefield  

Primary PTA 

Along with school, the PTA have a busy time in the run 
up to Christmas.  
 
To help us raise some vital funds we have recently 
signed up to Easy Fundraising. Just sign up via 
www.easyfundraising.org.uk/ and search for Richard 
Wakefield Primary Academy PTA. The site then  
redirects you to your chosen website for online 
shopping and the PTA receives a donation from the 
company chosen.  

 

Our annual Christmas fair will be held on Thursday 28th 
November, in school from 3.30-5.30.  As ever we are 
looking for donations for our tombola.  
 
Children are invited to wear anything on Friday 22nd 
November in return for donations.  We are asking EYFS 
and KS1 to bring in an item from their house colour, 
spring – green, summer – yellow, autumn – red, winter – 
blue. We aim to make coloured hampers to add to our 
raffle. 
 
We are asking KS2 to bring in a suitable item (games, 
unopened bottles/gift sets, chocolates these are just a 
few suggestions) 
 

 

 

Each class has been given an empty  
bottle to be filled up with 5p coins. There is a 
competition across the classes to see how many 
bottles they can fill. This will run until January. Last 
year the PTA paid for an Authors visit with the 
money raised, this year we plan to organise a 
“space” theme day to link with the children’s in 
school topics. 

 

 

 

WINTER 2019 

October 2019 – January 2020 
5p Challenge 
 
Friday 22nd November 
Wear anything for tombola 
donations 
 
Thursday 28th November 
Christmas Fair in school  
3.30-5.30 
 
Tuesday 3rd December 

Tea and Stories with Santa 

(Reception Only) 3.30-4.30 

 

Disco – Date TBC 
Can you help? 

Are you free to help run a stall at 

the Christmas fair?  
 

Can you help out with tea and 

coffee at the Early years 

performance? 

 

 

We will be sending out raffle tickets as soon as 
they arrive so please look out in your child’s 

book bag.  
 

Please join us for our next meeting on 
Thursday 21

st
 November 2019, 

7pm in school 
 
 


